
 

 

ATV Minnesota 
"Your Voice For ATV Recreation in Minnesota" 

June 30, 2021 
Newsletter 

--------------------- 
Over 600 new members this year! 

Welcome!  
 

Bill Crucial For New ATV Trails  
& Grant-in-Aid Program 

Passes In St. Paul 

(An important legislative update  
from ATV Minnesota's lobbyists)  

 



By Ray Bohn, Media & 
Government Affairs, & Tom 
Hackbarth 
 
Two budget bills are still 
making their way through the 

2021 1
st

 Special Legislative 
Session. The not so special 
session anymore was convened 
on June 14, 2021, to finalize 
the budget bills not passed 
during the regular 
session. Even with the 

additional time, two budget bills (Taxes & K-12 Ed) are moving towards 
agreement by 12:00 midnight today, Wednesday, June 30, 2021. The prospect 
for passage of these two bills is good at this time.    

A Successful Session On Our Initiatives 
We are happy to announce that the Environment & Natural Resources Finance 
Omnibus bill (Chpt. 6, SF20-HF5) has been passed by both bodies and signed by 
the Governor. So now we can safely report to you the results of our efforts. 
  
ATV Minnesota had another successful session on our initiatives at the Capitol 
due to the help of many legislators and supporters. Below are outlined our 
successes and those issues/items we will need to monitor or act on again in the 
future sessions. 

Appropriations:  

1. Passed: One-time additional funding for the Prospector Trail: $955,000 
FY22 

2. Passed: One-time additional funding for the Voyageur Trail: $950,000 FY 
22 

3. Passed: One-time funding for a Statewide ATV Master Plan & trails 
inventory: $250.000 FY22 

4. Passed: Base funding increase for ATV Grant-in-Aid trails funding of 
$300,000 per year. (Increases GIA funding per year in the base future 
funding to $2,435,000.) 

5. Passage of extension of funding for a prior appropriation for Prospector 
Trail to June 30, 2023. 

Policy: 

1. Our repeal of the non-controversial "low-pressure tire" language in the 
ATV definition statute did not pass. It was included in both bills (and 
supported by the DNR) going into conference committee. We will need to 

 

 

 

 



research what happened and work to get the low-pressure tire provision 
repealed in the future.  

2. No action on any provisions dealing with the Outdoor Recreation Task 
Force. 

3. No action on any other legislative bills introduced (riding on the shoulder 
of state highways, etc). 

 

Thank You To Everyone Who Supported These Efforts 
Remember to say “thanks” to all the legislators who helped us with our 
legislation, especially the chief authors, Sen. Tom Bakk and Rep. Rob Ecklund, as 
well as Sen. Tomassoni, Sen. Eichorn, Sen. Ingebrigtsen, and Sen. Koran.  
 
Other House members to thank include Rep. Sundin, Rep. Lislegard, Rep Igo, 
Rep. Lillie, Rep. Lueck, and Rep Heintzeman. We would also like to recognize 
and thank Jeff Anderson, who lobbied very effectively for the Prospector and 
Voyageur Trails on behalf of all ATVers! Be sure to thank him for his hard work!  
 
--------------------------------Editor's Note ------------------------------  

Every Trail Decision Is A Political Decision 
Planning, funding, building and maintaining ATV trails requires working 
closely with public officials at the township, city, county, state and federal 
levels. Patience, perseverance and a positive attitude are key to success. 
 
Thanks to our long-time and very experienced lobbyists, Ray and Tom, for their 
work with ATV Minnesota, and to all the State Legislators who supported our 
initiatives this year.  
 
We always point out that a benefit of membership in ATV Minnesota is having 
lobbyists working on behalf of the ATV clubs, their members and the riding 
public. This year's success is a great example of that. 
 
Please post this important news on your ATV club's website, Facebook page or 
newsletter, and share it with friends and family who ride our state's great ATV 
trail systems.  
 
Be sure to have your club attend this year's ATV Minnesota 
Legislative Summit, where it all begins, as we work toward building 
new trails that are fun and sustainable, and have more great  
ribbon-cutting celebrations.  

 



 

 

  

  

 

 



Congratulations  
To David Andrews Jr.  
Named 2020 ATV Instructor Of The Year 
The Minnesota Department of Natural Resources has named David Andrews Jr., a 
volunteer ATV safety instructor in Grand Rapids, as the 2020 ATV Instructor of the 
Year. 
Andrews, an active and founding member of the Rapids Riders ATV Club, has been a 
volunteer ATV safety instructor and active in the DNR’s Volunteer Trail Ambassador 
program since 2007. In that time, he’s taught about 1,200 students as part of 40 
classes. In addition, he’s a volunteer firearms safety instructor and active in several 
other local and statewide conservation and community organizations. 
“Whether he’s teaching new riders in class, or reinforcing safe riding habits among 
the people he meets on the trail through his work as a Trail Ambassador, David has a 
long track record of helping people enjoy the outdoors safely,” said DNR 
Conservation Officer Tom Sutherland, who is stationed in Grand Rapids. “He goes 
above and beyond to ensure people have the skills they need to enjoy a lifetime of 
safe riding.” 
Andrews is among the nearly 1,000 volunteer ATV safety instructors who work with 
DNR conservation officers to deliver ATV safety training certification. For details on 
safety courses and training, see 
https://www.dnr.state.mn.us/safety/vehicle/atv/index.html.  
For more information on ATV regulations in the state, see 
https://www.dnr.state.mn.us/regulations/ohv/index.html.  
 
Photo above: Minnesota DNR Conservation Officer Tom Sutherland recently 
presented David Andrews Jr. with a plaque commemorating his selection as 2020 
ATV instructor of the year. 

 

 

 

  

  

Public Input Invited On David 
Dill/Arrowhead State Trail 
The DNR is now accepting comments on the draft 
Master Plan for the David Dill/Arrowhead State 
Trail. The plan updates the original (1980) trail plan 
and will permit all existing uses, plus reviews the 
trail to allow OHV use. The plan as well as 
instructions to comments may be found under the 
“Master Plan Review” tab on the trail webpage. 
Here is the link:  
https://www.dnr.state.mn.us/state_trails/ar
rowhead/index.html 
 
The 135-mile David Dill/Arrowhead State 
Trail extends from ten miles west of Tower at the 

Save The Dates! 
Details for events below 
are on club websites or 

Facebook pages.  
Send us your club rides 

and events  
to be listed here. 

July 10 - Woodtick 
Wheelers 
Club Ride on Bigfork to 
Balsam Trail. See 
Facebook page for 
details.  
 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VDdLqb9lkmTDHMZi547nZ53h6Un8k5DG5mov8ld7DsIkh0OqncVUslr4B2BxRAvEA4Ddx1Vwkn5PSizciSw_53zcn7-RET-cOPO-bh9gPG9HNKO-FFJbspDF3OAaT8IAJd8JACSbsCgj8pE4FRMoMUAJmywhD0zDuOeEqDXnddqPHsLVfnRVoF9i7zp9EzeMYXeysqcO5Dlj4akgLPELYZeu7yq15bbreuhDAiTpkJEt_kfflZDSl5UtDwfd-9k03S0y6hDhxwfgQLh4HLrQsrtFfpaMaOY4ADcWCa2pygzIlKR6tPO8q8BJmNsNqOionXM8Pp_JWCHau71kFcbvb6bBkqbZD78u1m-rtf53X_1hC3y56lKltviXw7-wuGTyL6qfBgvdHFqm7AIamR7KiwVVR8Z9AmtqSSQZYpSU9eEOdlJDL1dIgZAGAY10qpJZ9NZIEBPxDhfjV9R75oXt1edEg7_3cDOShe-dxm2X52N5oFTFuqHjdySLThgzeu6K4WVF0oYUduEw_zVqfU5zInF6q_4xZtiyHG9ekrZAoevgDLJ3Ps4TpbzPl8dotRbtlppaaUbCIdqaCASI-KQblRxVEdNuQ3EFYxfDcAOmNhnINq4YoIXLzxRhTB7D-MgyplcnweaaOazF2UDB3n7pXVMTNEzbqthMyFR1aOdjG5zAIc4E6FtQiPqhrBQJTDvMboyS111WafaPlJRPI89rpbFA7LXeIiSkqkFaWdchIAlaR1sHIUM3Ni4vxCql3PQZm2bHy8bvk5L-SAgpUYHXk8At11iDd9F7fSzp2PM7Meol-TixZnNDQK3L48WmZG48O96GwE5XQWherVQ5fmywkVAIN95xJGjub-PIDebGCUI=&c=uN7K5KF8qbJvoQNOZmNP6TIBK3vn-5VIoqd6-9IhJnJxVUxLhAzbLg==&ch=hacb3_UU8tRr2rZINBlEfusr5wsi631OUN1GeUpJm8ShPrH1eSicKA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VDdLqb9lkmTDHMZi547nZ53h6Un8k5DG5mov8ld7DsIkh0OqncVUslr4B2BxRAvEDy4MXZx5DmjyPFED4SCIdAnI4o9tI9gBjrlRssL9mHEioq5UWwhdjUhcuU_RCaCkVdG78I_JwAnLoT3puWiooTgz49rmh-8wF_HMTYekUoRdLHQhzwnOlCNvjKFjdPLvH1MPIiEaaCnoHcdViafe6hdx6tRaAlMpoipUqH34ZKB21CArNZI7odS-aV3WskgLUn0MjWcoQk9NiBlKnwW45a5nQqnox9p14zPZTAIq75w1Kt3TPTkOxkiyFRshiJ45PdlKk5D2aySIgU3CFJNQSn4CWeyoDRnr0h92IWPUN6yTGZUkZpaWp-cM-FGkQbh8fcAV3DXvwkIDIhEuQTIfn61sJrqMwMIcD733kkozzlV7vBTeTJGIMWMST-KSWdw_0xOheGEtyrUk7ehrXlBrnL2KjrRjYybbIb81qF94m4xgeaqy2aEiqf1MwLusHSdQBBWSGIa1VD2pmrhRsG7wMznEDoZU_lhEDcH6lPLi1Gh41OkMimUG0Y5KIRx-3EzkEFYRKxEMxymqsAgqx5CmX_XyPSJau_Ox03um56ObpWDk0MybLr5OTPYnfA4IIY_4zZpYbtbI_Bd1-QO6UsjjA-t30fRQdNOW8fdHZ39zxhGOJ78oWDHtXkVaJ1QWNloSHpt6YyTdyeHnEizlHbfpsgU9jD1IWoVaLI8Oz3DpAomnIJKysMV46VWHbnETr6hAS87sO3pNoDFn1K3wi1pzbCA3LpnBL_mmZB3bZuavH6HIlLOyxGv_XGI1iGDpJmllJlc23J_D9ZxUuAo8DTWYWKNvUmGR7MjG&c=uN7K5KF8qbJvoQNOZmNP6TIBK3vn-5VIoqd6-9IhJnJxVUxLhAzbLg==&ch=hacb3_UU8tRr2rZINBlEfusr5wsi631OUN1GeUpJm8ShPrH1eSicKA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VDdLqb9lkmTDHMZi547nZ53h6Un8k5DG5mov8ld7DsIkh0OqncVUslr4B2BxRAvEL1wPk-qmhdN6AZeSLdni-5A6LP95L4C_gvtvSoatskdTt0z8r3o5X3IGUuWJf0mQsn5fRz7sM9wyaOdh-GZynEKfm46w3Zjg0mcLW6ofFNPKD3fLr5SzM6WZPrCbM9urDY49jPkYvHo=&c=uN7K5KF8qbJvoQNOZmNP6TIBK3vn-5VIoqd6-9IhJnJxVUxLhAzbLg==&ch=hacb3_UU8tRr2rZINBlEfusr5wsi631OUN1GeUpJm8ShPrH1eSicKA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VDdLqb9lkmTDHMZi547nZ53h6Un8k5DG5mov8ld7DsIkh0OqncVUslr4B2BxRAvEL1wPk-qmhdN6AZeSLdni-5A6LP95L4C_gvtvSoatskdTt0z8r3o5X3IGUuWJf0mQsn5fRz7sM9wyaOdh-GZynEKfm46w3Zjg0mcLW6ofFNPKD3fLr5SzM6WZPrCbM9urDY49jPkYvHo=&c=uN7K5KF8qbJvoQNOZmNP6TIBK3vn-5VIoqd6-9IhJnJxVUxLhAzbLg==&ch=hacb3_UU8tRr2rZINBlEfusr5wsi631OUN1GeUpJm8ShPrH1eSicKA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VDdLqb9lkmTDHMZi547nZ53h6Un8k5DG5mov8ld7DsIkh0OqncVUslr4B2BxRAvEL1wPk-qmhdN6AZeSLdni-5A6LP95L4C_gvtvSoatskdTt0z8r3o5X3IGUuWJf0mQsn5fRz7sM9wyaOdh-GZynEKfm46w3Zjg0mcLW6ofFNPKD3fLr5SzM6WZPrCbM9urDY49jPkYvHo=&c=uN7K5KF8qbJvoQNOZmNP6TIBK3vn-5VIoqd6-9IhJnJxVUxLhAzbLg==&ch=hacb3_UU8tRr2rZINBlEfusr5wsi631OUN1GeUpJm8ShPrH1eSicKA==


intersection with the Taconite State Trail to 
Ericsburg, ten miles south of International Falls. 
This long-distance, natural surface trail was 
developed mainly for winter use and is used 
primarily for snowmobiling. 
 
"The Master Plan review is updating this plan from 
1980 and considering some new use in certain 
areas," said Ron Potter, ATVMN 
president. "Currently the only motorized use allowed 
on this state trail is snowmobile, some segments are 
being considered for OHV use under this Master 
Plan revision. Your comments and support of this 
change are needed and greatly appreciated." 
 
Deadline & Public Meeting 
Comments will be accepted until July 29 and the 
DNR will host a public review open house at Cook 
Community Center, 510 Gopher Drive, Cook, MN, 
55723) from 6-8 PM on July 7. 

  

 

Club Holds "ATV Safety Week" June 28 to 
July 4  
 
From the Over The Hills Gang: 
We will post seven days of ATV Safety related 
messages on our club Facebook page, and on 
Saturday July 3rd, 2021, we will be promoting ATV 
Safety Day with a small tent full of information in 
Emily, and certified MN DNR Safety Instructors 
answering questions.  
 
Three teams of MN DNR Volunteer Trail 
Ambassadors will help to monitor the trails, and we 
have invited law enforcement personnel from the 
Emily City Police, MN DNR Conservation Officers, 
and Crow Wing County Sheriff's Department to join 
us. 
 
Our small communities of Emily, Outing and Fifty 
Lakes are exceedingly popular ATV riding 
destinations. We have great trails with great local 
amenities such as campgrounds, motels, restaurants, 

July 22-25 - South 
Metro ATV Club Ride 
in the Paul Bunyan State 
Forest. Details at club 
website.  
 
July 23-25 - Lake 
Country ATV Riders 
Ride in Nemadji State 
Forest. Details on club 
Facebook page. 
 
September 17-19 - 
ATV Minnesota State 
Convention. This year 
our "Ride & Rally" 
returns to the Ely area 
with a fun 3-day 
schedule, guided rides, 
our banquet, raffles and 
the ATV Big Air Tour. It's 
hosted again this year by 
the Prospector ATV 
Club. Details, 
sponsorship 
opportunities, and 
registration now open at 
atvam.org. 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VDdLqb9lkmTDHMZi547nZ53h6Un8k5DG5mov8ld7DsIkh0OqncVUsqFJMIS0KLUZEQ8qhdyHZcNlvPajoUuMvSaCCW9tXua0Af5poTh3eLNEUOCRemDQJGFQyukep9vcsRexNfIgaMo=&c=uN7K5KF8qbJvoQNOZmNP6TIBK3vn-5VIoqd6-9IhJnJxVUxLhAzbLg==&ch=hacb3_UU8tRr2rZINBlEfusr5wsi631OUN1GeUpJm8ShPrH1eSicKA==


bars, gas stations, ice cream shops and powersports 
shops that add to the rider experience.  
 
The sport of ATV recreation has a large economic 
impact on our area; however, we are also observing 
the growing pains which include some poor riding 
behaviors and uninformed riders.   

 

The "Four E’s" of effective trail management are 
Enforcement, Education, Engineering, and 
Evaluation.  The goal of ATV Safety Week and ATV 
Safety Day is Education, to provide the many ATV 
riders coming into our community with some 
beginning steps to be safe and informed. Over 200 
riders visited us in 2020 in downtown Outing. Our 
hope is to have the same number of contacts this 
year.  
 
As an added bonus, we will be joined by the Emily, 
Outing & Fifty Lakes Lions Club, who will be selling 
a hot dog meal. If you're in the area on July 3rd, be 
sure to stop by and visit with us in downtown Emily, 
right off the Emily-Outing ATV Trail.  

 

 

  

 

Thank You 
Advertisers!  
The July/August issue of 
our new magazine 
Minnesota Wheelin will 
arrive in your mailbox 
soon. It includes the all-
new Explore Minnesota 
OffRoad Trail Riders 
Guide, a 28-page insert 
with details on all the 
State ATV Trails, 
including QR codes to 
easily download trail 
maps on phones and 
tablets.  



 

ATV Minnesota and its 
members thank all the 
businesses and 
organizations that have 
placed ads in the 
magazine and insert, 
supporting our ability to 
publish a magazine for 
the members of ATVMN 
and the MN4WDA. 
Please give them your 
business and thank them 
for their support. 
 
ATV Manufacturers: 
CF Moto 
 
ATV & ORV Dealers: 
Loney Sales & Service 
Park Chrysler Jeep 
 
ATV & ORV Related 
Businesses: 
Amsoil  



Dennis Kirk 
Dirty Dawg Performance 
ERX Motor Park 
Floe Trailers 
George Novak Brokerage 
Haydays 
Polaris Adventures 
Proven Force 
Ride Command 
SIDCO 4x4 
State Farm Ely  
Tire Pros 
Voss Signs 
Zeus Offroad 
 
Resorts, Tourism 
Bureaus & Chambers 
of Commerce:  
Aitkin County 
Cabins on Crane 
Cuyuna Lakes 
Crane Lake 
Fred Thomas Resort 
Grand Rapids 
Hayward Lakes 
Lake Vermilion 
McQuoid's Inn 
Mesabi Iron Range 
Remer Motel & 
Campgrounds 
Park Rapids 

 

  

  

  



KEEP THE FUN GOING AFTER THE 4TH!  
VOLUNTEER TO HELP AT ERX OFF-ROAD NATIONAL 

(Bring a non-member with you to help 

and they get a free ATV Minnesota membership) 
 

THE ERX OFF-ROAD NATIONAL 

Volunteer Time Slots: July 5-11 

Race days: July 9-10, 2021 
 

This is a fun weekend and a fund-raiser for ATVMN. 
Sign up for a 6 or 8-hour shift and you get: 
FREE Entrance ($45 Value) - And bring your ATV to get around! 
FREE Camping - One night per shift worked ($60+ Value) 
FREE Meal during your shift 
FREE T-shirt designating you as a volunteer 
(6 and 8-hour shifts available Monday July 5 to Sunday July 11) 
 

Want to bring a friend to work with but they're not  
an ATV Minnesota member? No problem. 

Have them sign up for a 6 or 8-hour shift with you. 
They also get all of the above plus: 
Free ATV Minnesota membership 
($20 first-year dues paid at the event) 
Includes: Subscription to new Minnesota Wheelin magazine, 
ATV Minnesota twice-monthly newsletter...And more! 
(Free membership good for new members only, not membership renewals) 
 
DEADLINE TO SIGN UP IS MONDAY JULY 5TH! 
SIGNUP DETAILS AND TIME SLOTS AVAILABLE AT ATVAM.ORG!  
This is a family-friendly event complete with a vendor area, Kidz Zone, food 
trucks, camping, music, beer tents & more! 
 
See the ERX Off-Road National website for more information, 
at erxmotorpark.com  
 
Thanks to everyone who has worked at ERX at past events, helping us raise funds 
for ATV Minnesota projects! And thanks to everyone who signs up for this fun 
weekend and ATV Minnesota fundraiser! 
 
Please forward this invitation to friends and family who might be interested in 
helping at the event and getting a free ATVMN membership! 

 

  

  

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VDdLqb9lkmTDHMZi547nZ53h6Un8k5DG5mov8ld7DsIkh0OqncVUslr4B2BxRAvESHtsX889ZgtvrzSgD6758Grxb2nMeYO8mSXTBGuRrR16uDTVXK8RuQRrhXBgYDcY3RkoOCFazekPcdEa_sBMXOHfjqEFGi8MojQ7yVV4Xqran3k4s0REC_8JeNx-yh15xtjPDeJFEGRSQ8AZY7NKGKsNSq_2hAA9oGLVJPK9Lj2W0zfVjlvTUlJP7kPFbmZD0EAjRo6nFpkMY4I4OrQCNeh5k15FAZJK7cltg7wcgsLIm9o4gOFfzCHXTkk6fFvoGqb9DawbVotcrGpIWCpt3KzYKu3u__x1h_SIji9McDKNd1vEqx8qaM5GPXlTDhDv8GevQ4o2XJO1CClwMzKRzpbnNR2hr1-nzu5Wr8LPoP_tm49p3gzyVVsvBiZGIIpoeM6iQlQvNY1vPxcadpQ9Ut3GZFRPy1r3H8JTWhbTcfICuuHxekhsWzUCaK-vi3s2-FztijvlSZg1203PsyKcOX3TSty3PTI0AsTmIrJZqPEtpm5mYceZniUFFg9ldzHuF0z9a5xZ44YqIBDzK3pdNeYhKkTGF8L0uO5eeAyF6ByeMaDuwXHDHbVrqWwhAhVDS26vvxM-TTdHlWmRs1kUefMOuhKOLXlGC94MQcQklLBOzyBw6wrFS-WfT4CHhrOjS3baRKX_VMRvy9cHVoAXEF0zjdzR7pV4uG5LzIarVtzMRDPHsScv0cNCitrbtW2j-zWrt5DB6uIV5NSly4ywerIMITVNxeUylJ83fRKgFL4=&c=uN7K5KF8qbJvoQNOZmNP6TIBK3vn-5VIoqd6-9IhJnJxVUxLhAzbLg==&ch=hacb3_UU8tRr2rZINBlEfusr5wsi631OUN1GeUpJm8ShPrH1eSicKA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VDdLqb9lkmTDHMZi547nZ53h6Un8k5DG5mov8ld7DsIkh0OqncVUslr4B2BxRAvECyqHcxUM08QWHYL2NgXHQ5bX_p9AyQbi6asjzTWBcCk4VX8q7oMIgOrSbY9kT7kaaOYUSNz0yY8vrjbPw0LgXvB9oSOOU6KsOjxgLGJ___kCHAPAf9XMH8xCYB5FmQXK2LPIxCbccaZ3K4V-vCYS1tUjOeHqmtzXffq819L8uyEBGVAq1-HDd_UCNb4sPHtYIgdAii7R4QNcVGVQ3cbC8KFXeuf6ZjWxi1Kaw321yId3Zs6hy8k2Z8BdMS9Sr48Fd43UTQ5OVxNFU6A86tmmHRFGO5DDj6GxTFdnzy4A3z0Ij0MHIOAJOKNh91evnR-P5Gw5p0ucdMG0JJiJHRHOm6QHnub0EFG5r56NX8tBymjtnmx2UwCv0CYtBlZ1nUIw6pLkYOXoRgzCh8AHp8qI65YLIqi7bspUCuiN_0IqwXDYgnb83VZh_-mRtQa43_jJlQTADRrXICtpR9D6O05EXMneaWZLju_b9vXrBUw7STyJSwhIWpLUvaiq0Hy82XP-9h4QC4lS3YtOceQxcQTWQ_DMGbFcTMZyA2FRh91TuSEu3tnRG37AdElK0r1S6EsMcJEQmnbQs0kuHK4t8kyU8G8URj4QnoYVaOgYClKK3zXkZheINPK-4-57I548GAAryvgmqIRdOqrmKDFh5Jp2tSf3gxuhDH9jVn0qHQESeQran-Al_dvKWpAv_UauOo-3nf4prEsbjAt7wt-Rr8Xc8yPPCA7xXQEVBgRPuZW8k7c0eTg9JKf8cA==&c=uN7K5KF8qbJvoQNOZmNP6TIBK3vn-5VIoqd6-9IhJnJxVUxLhAzbLg==&ch=hacb3_UU8tRr2rZINBlEfusr5wsi631OUN1GeUpJm8ShPrH1eSicKA==


Update On Volunteering  
At The State Fair 

  
The ATV Booth Volunteer 
Page is now set up. You can use it to fill 
out a volunteer application and sign up 
for shifts. Some of you may have already 
signed up using the Doodle poll, but I 
ask that you use this new link to sign up. 
The application makes it much easier to 
collect the necessary volunteer 

information and provides you with the background check paperwork. Here is the 
link:  
https://app.betterimpact.com/PublicEnterprise/EnterpriseActivity?enterprise
Guid=2057f555-daa6-474b-9a88-df1a6f923096&activityGuid=90ee2422-b921-
4477-bfe6-
07f1795719c1&searchUrl=https%253a%252f%252fapp.betterimpact.com%252fP
ublicEnterprise%252fEnterpriseSearch%253fEnterpriseGuid%253d2057f555-
daa6-474b-9a88-
df1a6f923096%2526SearchType%253dOrganization%2526SearchId%253d2532
7 
  
I’ve received news this week that the DNR Booth hours have been extended to 
9pm, so volunteers are greatly needed. I’ll be putting in an order for tickets by 

the July 14
th

 deadline, so please sign up as soon as possible.   
  
Katrina Gonzales 
Off-Highway Vehicle Specialist | Division of Parks and Trails  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

From the ATV MN Communications Team: 
-Send your comments, club news, photos and article ideas to: 
d.halsey@atvam.org 
-Forward this email newsletter to club partners and business sponsors if they 
aren't ATVMN members already.  
-All members should receive this newsletter and Minnesota Wheelin 
magazine. Let us know if you're not. Please note: ATVAM is also 
referred to as ATV Minnesota.  
-Send member renewals to: ATVAM, PO Box 300, Stacy, MN 55079.  
E-newsletters are now archived on atvam.org to refer back to on topics. 
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ATV MINNESOTA 

"Your Voice To Ride" 

 

Dedicated Volunteers 

Building Fun & 
Sustainable  
ATV Trails  

For The Riding Public 
 

Invite friends and family 
to join today. Gift 

memberships available! 
See the mailing label on your 
Minnesota Wheelin magazine 
for the renewal date of your 
membership.  
Be sure to include your email 
address on the renewal form 
to receive newsletters. And 
send renewals to ATVMN's 
mailing address: PO Box 300, 
Stacy, MN 55079. 
----------------------------------- 
Belonging to ATV Minnesota, 
you join thousands of riders 

throughout the state, have fun, and help create a positive future of ATV riding in 
Minnesota. 
 
As a family or individual member for just $20 you receive: 
-A subscription to Minnesota Wheelin magazine (6 issues per year) 
-Twice-monthly newsletter by email with the latest news and information 
-Membership card and bumper sticker 
-Invitation to events, including our Legislative Summit in winter, Vision Meeting 
and Ride & Roast in the spring, and State Convention "Ride & Rally" in the fall, 
as well as general membership meetings 
-Discounts with many of our business members 
-A full-time lobbyist at the State Capitol, helping create pro-ATV legislation, and 
moving forward important bills that help provide funding for new trail systems 
 
As a business member, for $75 you receive: 
All of the above, plus: 
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-Your business name and contact information listed in Minnesota Wheelin 
magazine and on the ATV Minnesota website    
-Discounts on advertising in Minnesota Wheelin 
-Opportunities to reach more customers by sponsoring or donating to our events 
-An official ATV Minnesota membership certificate for display in your business   

To join, contact ATVAM or call (800) 442-8826.   
ATVAM 

Follow us for all the latest news! 
 

  

ATV Association of Minnesota 
PO Box 300, Stacy, MN 55079 
800-442-8826 
atvamoffice@atvam.org 
www.atvam.org 

 

Connect with us 

   

 

   

  

ATVAM | PO Box 300, Stacy, MN 55079  

Unsubscribe ervin@kleinschmidts.com  

Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice  

Sent by atvamoffice@atvam.org powered by  
 

 
Try email marketing for free today!  

 

 

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VDdLqb9lkmTDHMZi547nZ53h6Un8k5DG5mov8ld7DsIkh0OqncVUsgaLhEZjLlizOPW0jI2Fu_3rdlB3-sCzN1Vny32m08-t4qG0c-7ICB8HKyAxmtBEs_n2OHH3vPwNg48jpsRe0F4=&c=uN7K5KF8qbJvoQNOZmNP6TIBK3vn-5VIoqd6-9IhJnJxVUxLhAzbLg==&ch=hacb3_UU8tRr2rZINBlEfusr5wsi631OUN1GeUpJm8ShPrH1eSicKA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VDdLqb9lkmTDHMZi547nZ53h6Un8k5DG5mov8ld7DsIkh0OqncVUsgaLhEZjLlizOPW0jI2Fu_3rdlB3-sCzN1Vny32m08-t4qG0c-7ICB8HKyAxmtBEs_n2OHH3vPwNg48jpsRe0F4=&c=uN7K5KF8qbJvoQNOZmNP6TIBK3vn-5VIoqd6-9IhJnJxVUxLhAzbLg==&ch=hacb3_UU8tRr2rZINBlEfusr5wsi631OUN1GeUpJm8ShPrH1eSicKA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VDdLqb9lkmTDHMZi547nZ53h6Un8k5DG5mov8ld7DsIkh0OqncVUsruuDGCYkbydS8ulzl9F71hCJtKmD6vuWIQya556Z-Ej5Vq3mEU84g5X3McRZZeOV8ch0kFw1tgRhsqDLIrbSLbxgT5fURObGF1KMQiodKInz54qH5P0nK3dHZhpq6WnjCN0X_tn-t9FLU8gwf0Ca5-GbibxJDdnzKeug5e_OVwCDYor5AwVQnMMTxvv0RXQxQ==&c=uN7K5KF8qbJvoQNOZmNP6TIBK3vn-5VIoqd6-9IhJnJxVUxLhAzbLg==&ch=hacb3_UU8tRr2rZINBlEfusr5wsi631OUN1GeUpJm8ShPrH1eSicKA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VDdLqb9lkmTDHMZi547nZ53h6Un8k5DG5mov8ld7DsIkh0OqncVUslwua9cjlciKQas1hOJa-WPiRq8BuYVoF1i5wWEpEc_9tsyIX1iGP0EL6Rww5J3iBc57-hGSw7xETxhL6_ouJTcbXCpBJatVj4pzTdpWQ8dv&c=uN7K5KF8qbJvoQNOZmNP6TIBK3vn-5VIoqd6-9IhJnJxVUxLhAzbLg==&ch=hacb3_UU8tRr2rZINBlEfusr5wsi631OUN1GeUpJm8ShPrH1eSicKA==
https://visitor.constantcontact.com/do?p=un&m=001qFmiWSczCnpnwCIAdDBeHw%3D&ch=d436c6a0-25d9-11e7-acca-d4ae52843dc7&ca=ea83521d-4e25-4d7d-97b4-6e615a7278aa
https://visitor.constantcontact.com/do?p=oo&m=001qFmiWSczCnpnwCIAdDBeHw%3D&ch=d436c6a0-25d9-11e7-acca-d4ae52843dc7&ca=ea83521d-4e25-4d7d-97b4-6e615a7278aa
https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice
mailto:atvamoffice@atvam.org
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF19_3GE
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VDdLqb9lkmTDHMZi547nZ53h6Un8k5DG5mov8ld7DsIkh0OqncVUsruuDGCYkbydS8ulzl9F71hCJtKmD6vuWIQya556Z-Ej5Vq3mEU84g5X3McRZZeOV8ch0kFw1tgRhsqDLIrbSLbxgT5fURObGF1KMQiodKInz54qH5P0nK3dHZhpq6WnjCN0X_tn-t9FLU8gwf0Ca5-GbibxJDdnzKeug5e_OVwCDYor5AwVQnMMTxvv0RXQxQ==&c=uN7K5KF8qbJvoQNOZmNP6TIBK3vn-5VIoqd6-9IhJnJxVUxLhAzbLg==&ch=hacb3_UU8tRr2rZINBlEfusr5wsi631OUN1GeUpJm8ShPrH1eSicKA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VDdLqb9lkmTDHMZi547nZ53h6Un8k5DG5mov8ld7DsIkh0OqncVUslwua9cjlciKQas1hOJa-WPiRq8BuYVoF1i5wWEpEc_9tsyIX1iGP0EL6Rww5J3iBc57-hGSw7xETxhL6_ouJTcbXCpBJatVj4pzTdpWQ8dv&c=uN7K5KF8qbJvoQNOZmNP6TIBK3vn-5VIoqd6-9IhJnJxVUxLhAzbLg==&ch=hacb3_UU8tRr2rZINBlEfusr5wsi631OUN1GeUpJm8ShPrH1eSicKA==
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF19_3GE

